TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II
May 6, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

References: 1. D. G. Eisenhut's letter dated December 22, 1980
regarding NUREG-0612, Control of Heavy Loads at
Nuclear Plants
2. D. G. Eisenhut's letter dated February 3, 1981
regarding Control of Heavy Loads (Generic Letter 81-07)

In response to the above referenced letters which requested
information on Control of Heavy Loacs for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, we
submitted a letter dated March 1, 1982 which provided our response to
Section 2.1 of Enclosure 3 to References 1 and 2. We anticipated
supplying the remainder of the requested information by May 1, 1982.
Because of the complexity of the in-depth studies and the amount of
effort required, we are unable to provide the information at this
time. We anticipate providing the remaining information for Sections
2.2, 2.3, and 2.4 of Enclosure 3 to References 1 and 2 by December 10,
1982. However, procedures and instructions required to comply with
the interim guidelines of NUREG-0612 have been implemented.

If you have any questions regarding this subject, please call Jerry
Wills at FTS 858-2683.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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L. M. Mills, Manage

Nuclear Licensing
Sworn to and subscribed before me
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation May 6, 1982

ce: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303



